Disclaimer for Links to External, Third Party Web Sites

Links to external, or third party web sites, are provided solely for visitors' convenience. Links taken to other sites are done so at your own risk and Hope4KidsPreschool.org accepts no liability for any linked sites or their content. When you access an external web site, keep in mind that Hope4KidsPreschool.org has no control over its content.

Any link from Hope4KidsPreschool.org to an external web site does not imply or mean that Hope4KidsPreschool.org endorses or accepts any responsibility for the content or the use of such web site. Hope4KidsPreschool.org does not give any representation regarding the quality, safety, suitability, or reliability of any external web sites or any of the content or materials contained in them. It is important for users to take necessary precautions, especially to ensure appropriate safety from viruses, worms, Trojan horses and other potentially destructive items.

When visiting external web sites, users should review those websites' privacy policies and other terms of use to learn more about, what, why and how they collect and use any personally identifiable information.

Content and Links Disclaimer

Hope4KidsPreschool.org seeks to ensure that all content and information published at this web site is current and accurate. The information at Hope4KidsPreschool.org does not in any way constitute legal or professional advice and Hope4KidsPreschool.org cannot be held liable for actions arising from its use. In addition, Hope4KidsPreschool.org cannot be held responsible for the contents of any externally linked pages.

